
 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

As we approach the end of term, we are excited to let you know that we will be holding a small End of 

Term Party to celebrate all the children’s hard work and achievements this year. On Friday 18th July, 

children can:  

 Wear non-school uniform (party clothes)  

 Bring in a small plate of food or snacks to share with the class  

 Take part in face painting – this will be optional, and we will check with each child before 

applying any paint. 

Please give permission below if you are happy for your child to take part in face painting. 

Thank you  

Sunshine and Rainbow Team 

 

 

Child’s name _____________________________ 

I give permission for my child to have their face painted  

 

 

 


